
Playing for Peanuts     
CalGeo	Annual	Golf	Tournament 
When:			April	19,	2019,	7:30am	tee-off	
Where:		Foxtail	Golf	Course,	North	Course	
	 100	Golf	Course	Dr,		
	 Rohnert	Park,	CA	94928		
	
	
Thank	you	for	registering	for	CalGeo’s	Annual	Playing	for	Peanuts	Golf	Tournament.		

Continental	breakfast	and	registration	will	be	at	the	Fairview	Sonoma	Wedding	&	Events	building	
(next	to	Golf	shop)	from	6:30am-7:30am	on	Thursday	April	19th.	We	suggest	arriving	at	the	
Flamingo	Hotel	Wednesday	April	18th.	

Tee-times	for	all	teams	will	be	at	7:30am	with	a	modified	shot-gun	start.	Teams	will	be	listed	on	
the	golf	carts	and	all	players	will	be	directed	to	their	starting	hole	at	7:20am.	Please	plan	to	arrive	
by	at	least	7am	to	register,	pick	up	your	goodie	bag	and	some	breakfast	and	head	to	your	cart.	

The	tournament	will	be	a	modified	scramble	this	year.	Also	known	as	a	shamble	or	Texas	scramble	
it	is	a	golf	format	in	which	the	players	select	the	best	shot	off	the	tee,	move	all	balls	to	that	spot,	
and	play	individual	stroke	play	for	the	rest	of	the	hole.	We	hope	this	will	allow	golfers	to	play	their	
own	ball	but	also	keep	the	game	moving	at	a	reasonable	speed.	

Please	bring	cash	on	hand	to	participate	in	golf	challenges	by	Dixon	golf	and	to	purchase	mulligans	
at	registrations	($5	each).	All	proceeds	will	go	towards	CalGeo’s	student	fund,	allowing	students	to	
attend	our	conference	for	free!	

Prize	ceremony	will	be	during	our	Welcome	Reception	Thursday	evening	at	6pm	at	the	Flamingo	
Resort	&	Conference	Center,	Santa	Rosa.	Prizes	will	be	awarded	to	the	winning	team	(all	4	players)	
as	well	as	for	the	following	contest	holes:	Closest	to	the	pin	(3	winners),	Longest	drive	(1	winner).	
The	winning	team	will	also	receive	a	personalized	mug	within	a	few	weeks	with	their	team	photo!	
Their	names	will	be	engraved	in	CalGeo’s	Golf	Tournament	Trophy	plaque	for	future	years	
bragging	rights.	

If	you	have	any	questions,	please	call	Kelly	Cabal	949-391-2436	or	e-mail:	Kelly@calgeo.org	

Thank	you	for	participating	and	we	look	forward	to	seeing	you	next	week.	


